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The Center for Women's Studies in collaboration with Rashtriya Uchchatar Shiksha Abhiyan 

(RUSA) organized a WORKSHOP ON CYBER SECURITY. The workshop was conducted 

for the students of Quaid-e-Millath College, Chennai and the First and Second Undergraduate 

students of Stella Maris College. 

The resource person Mr. Rakshit Tandon shared his knowledge of Cyber Security with the 

attendees of the workshop. Students were made aware of the importance of Cyber Security and 

the Applications common people can use to make sure their devices are safe from data breaches. 

 More specifically identification of Data Breach and protection against such breach, Applications 

and websites were also shared and demonstrated in a live setup. To help students enhance their 

knowledge in the field, details regarding internships and workshops were also shared. The 

workshop consisted of an interactive session towards the end, where students and faculty 

addressed their questions pertaining to cyber security to the speaker. Overall the feedback was 

extremely positive as they got to explore the technical aspects of security issues 

Feedback from Students 

“The session was well organized and followed at a comfortable pace. Mr. Rakshit Tandon is a 

charismatic speaker. Loved every aspect of it”  

“It was a very informative and interactive workshop!”  

“The session was carried out very well, keeping in mind the perspective of the young generation 

towards Social Media and the Internet. It has certainly helped all participants become aware and 

inculcated the need to seek more knowledge in this regard”  



 

 

  


